
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Date: March 10, 2015

At 1:18p.m. Beloit Fire Department and South Beloit Fire Department
were dispatched for a person in the Rock River at the Fishing/Walking Bridge
just south of Portland Ave. Upon arrival rescue units found a female floating
face down unresponsive in the river. Rescue personal used ropes for securing
the inflatable boat as Beloit Fire Personal walked out on the ice to retrieve
the victim. CPR was started on the victim and continued until the patient was
transported to Beloit Memorial Hospital ER.

Contact: Deputy Chief On-Duty
(608) 364-2900, Fax: (608) 364-2925


